NOTICE AND CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE PARK PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF ORANGE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Special Meeting of the Members of the Park Planning and Development Commission of the City of Orange is hereby called to be held on Tuesday, March 24, 2009 at 3:30 p.m. in the Weimer Room of City Hall located at 300 E. Chapman Avenue in the City of Orange.  This special meeting is being called for the purpose of conducting a joint study session with the City Council, the Planning Commission, and the Traffic Commission of the City of Orange to review and discuss the City’s proposed Capital Improvement Program Budget.
By Order of the Chairman of the Park Planning and Development Commission:

Dated: 



, 2009








Tom Davidson
NOTICE AND CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE PARK PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF ORANGE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Special Meeting of the Members of the Park Planning and Development Commission of the City of Orange is hereby called to be held on Tuesday, March 24, 2009 at 3:30 p.m. in the Weimer Room of City Hall located at 300 E. Chapman Avenue in the City of Orange.  This special meeting is being called for the purpose of conducting a joint study session with the City Council, the Planning Commission, and the Traffic Commission of the City of Orange to review and discuss the City’s proposed Capital Improvement Program Budget.

By Order of the Chairman of the Park Planning and Development Commission:

Dated: 



, 2009










Tom Davidson
DECLARATION OF NOTIFICATION AND POSTING

I, VIRGINIA MISCIONE, Clerk of the Park Planning and Development Commission of the City of Orange, do hereby certify that on the 
18th
 day of March, 2009, I caused the above notice to be posted on the north facing kiosk under “Legal Notices” at the Orange Civic Center located at 300 E. Chapman Avenue.  I also caused copies of the above notice to be posted on the kiosk at the City’s Main Public Library at 101 N. Center Street, the City’s Taft Branch Library at 740 E. Taft Avenue, the City’s El Modena Branch Library at 380 S. Hewes Street and on the City’s website at http://www.cityoforange.org/depts/cityclerk/comms/ppd_comm.asp.  In addition, I caused copies of the above notice to be delivered to each member of the Park Planning and Development Commission and faxed to the following local newspapers and radio or television stations that have requested such notice:

Orange City News (Attn: Eugene Fields)

Foothill Sentry (Attn:  Anita Bennyhoff) 
Dated: 



, 2009








Virginia Miscione

Clerk of the Park Planning and Development Commission
cc:  Mary E. Murphy, City Clerk
